
  

 

GLEN ELM COMMUNITY SCHOOL 
          April 2022 ~ glenelm@rbe.sk.ca ~ (306) 791-8588 
 
 

Important Dates: 
 

April 7 – Beach Day 
April 13 – Formal Day/SCC Little 
Caesars Fundraiser 
Begins/Grade 8 Farewell Photos 
April 14 – Pizza Bun 
Lunch/Grade 5/6 Soccer 
Tournament 
April 15 – 24 – Easter Break – 
No School 
April 26 – Grade Colour War 
April 29 – Virtual Assembly – 
Truth (Turtle) 
*Glen Elm Spirit Wear Every 
Friday! 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                        Hello April! 
 
 
Hello Glen Elm Families, 
 
April!! Finally, spring is here!! Here are a few of our upcoming events at Glen 
Elm School in the month of April: 
 

SCC Fundraiser 

 

Hello!! Back by popular demand, the SCC is happy to announce their spring 
fundraiser…  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Little Caesars Pizza Kits!  
Our school was very fortunate last year to have such excellent support in 
running this fundraiser. The money raised from this fundraiser helped 
support student Math and Literacy computer programs across the school 
this past year. We are hoping to have even better participation this year!  
 
On the order form you will see that there are a variety of pizzas, toppings, 
sizes, bread kits, and cookie dough options to choose from. This fundraiser is 



 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

scheduled to start on Wednesday, April 13th and ends on Wednesday, May 
11th. Delivery week to the school is set for June 6th - perfect timing for those 
end-of-school-year pizza parties! 
 
The proceeds earned from this fundraiser will go to help support class field 
trips as well as a variety of classroom supplies. Each student will receive an 
order form in their agendas.  
 
Your SCC would like to thank you for your continued support!  

  
  
 

Easter Break 

Easter Break this year will go from Friday, April 15th to Sunday, April 24th. 
There will be no school for students during this time. We are wishing you all 
a wonderful, relaxing Easter break!!  

 
 

    March Conferences 

We had a great turnout for our March Conferences. Thank you to those of 
you who were able to book a spot online in advance. Teachers were able to 
touch base with MOST of their families, which is excellent. We are a team in 
supporting your child’s academic path so we appreciate the time that you 
are able to take to meet with us and look at plans moving ahead to best 
meet your child’s needs.  
 
 
 

Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten Registrations 

 

We are now accepting registrations for Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten 
for this Fall! Please check the website for an online form, or feel free to pop 
in the school and pick up a paper copy. Please contact the school if you have 
questions or concerns and we would be delighted to help you! 
  

 
 

On behalf of the Glen Elm Staff, we wish you a lovely Spring and a Happy 
Easter. Enjoy the break and stay safe and healthy! ♥ 
 
Sincerely, 
 

~Glen Elm Staff 

 
 
                                                    

 

 

Pre-Kindergarten and 
Kindergarten Registration 

for 2022-2023 
 
Glen Elm School is currently accepting 
registration forms for the 2022-2023 school 
year! To be eligible for Kindergarten, 
children must be 5 years old by December 
31, 2022, born in 2017.  

 
Please check our school website or contact 
the school at (306) 791-8588 for more 
information! 

 


